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January 9, 2014  

  
To:  CHFA Participating Lenders   
  
From:  CHFA Single Family Underwriting  
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
  
Subject: Connecticut Housing Finance Authority (CHFA) – Updated DAP Second Mortgage 

Deed and Second Mortgage Note                    
 
  
Please be advised that CHFA has updated the DAP Second Mortgage Deed and Second Mortgage 
Note to be in compliance with the new Financial Reform for loans with application dates on or after 
January 10, 2014.    
  
The forms now include a section at the bottom of each page for MNLS LO name and CO ID/name.  
  
These forms have been uploaded to the CHFA website under the Forms Document Library.  
  
All questions regarding this Bulletin should be directed to Valencia Taft-Jackson at   
860-571-4224 or valencia.taft-jackson@chfa.org  or Norbert Deslauriers at 860-571-4374 or   
norbert.deslauriers@chfa.org  
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